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December 2, 2022


ADVERTISEMENT - LEGAL NOTICES


Spokane Public Schools solicits interested, licensed contractors for inclusion on its Small Works Roster.  This invitation is in accordance with RCW 28A and RCW 39.04.  This roster will identify those qualified contractors interested in submitting proposals on projects estimated to cost not more than $350,000.  Qualified contractors not already registered with the district purchasing services department are required to submit an application for inclusion on the Small Works Roster.  All contractors on the current roster will be required to submit a letter of continued interest on business letterhead for Spokane Public Schools consideration for inclusion on the 2023 Small Works Roster.  An updated application will need to be submitted where company information has changed, and a Category of Interest Form to be submitted for new categories to be considered.  All forms can be accessed on the districts website at http://www.spokaneschools.org/Page/2680 and new and updated applications may be turned in by mail or in person weekdays during the hours of 8 am to 4:00 pm at the Purchasing Office, 2815 East Garland Avenue, Spokane, WA 99207.


BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
SPOKANE PUBLIC SCHOOLS 



							Dr. Adam Swinyard, Secretary


TO BE ADVERTISED IN THE SPOKESMAN-REVIEW December 9, 2022
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